
FSCOT minutes, 12/17/02, 1:30 p.m., Union 205 
 
Present: Chang, Haddock, Havenstein, Montelone,Ross, Simmonds 
 
Guests:  Chuck Gould and Lloyd Walker 
 
1.  Chuck Gould reported on the status of the K-State Enterprise Authentication System (KEAS) 
Project (http://keas.cns.ksu.edu/).  They are working to convert the current K-State computing 
ID=s  (Unix ID) to electronic ID=s (eID=s).  Faculty members received an email on the topic on 
December 13.  Faculty and staff members will be able to select, should they so desire, a new 
permanent eID in the open enrollment period of Jan. 6- Feb. 28.  Students can choose their eIDs 
Feb. 3-28.  The eID/password combination will become the Unix system ID and email address 
immediately.  As of March 10, the eID/password combination will become the means to access 
KATS; K-State Online access will follow in May.The eID will provide for a common sign-on for 
the immediate future.  This means you will be able to use the same ID and password for multiple 



KATS information more accessible. Montelone will contact these individuals to try to get 
this issue on the agenda for our next meeting. 


